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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on the 

Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on Facebook when 

the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

*Sprit of Springfield/Business of the Year TBD 

 

March/April/May- Spring Plant Giveaway  

 
 

 

 

https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/
mailto:spfdchamber@newulmtel.net
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Materials Needed: 
 

Welcome Packet materials are needed. Let’s all let the new residents know 

about what our local businesses have to offer.  Take advantage of this free 

advertisement. 

 

Welcome Packet materials will be needed by March 1st.  Please drop off 

materials at the Springfield Chamber Office located at the east end of 

Springfield Area Community Center.  For questions, please contact the 

chamber office:  spfdchamber@newulmtel.net or 507-723-3508 

mailto:spfdchamber@newulmtel.net
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 Good Neighbor Thrift 
  Store Hours:   

Tuesday-Friday 11am – 4 pm 

507-723-5778 
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SPRINGFIELD AREA FOOD SHELF UPDATE 
 

The food shelf has some exciting news to share with the community and surrounding area.  We 

will be moving from the current location to the hospital site in the basement.  Tim Schwanke’s 

business is growing and there would come a time in the next year or so we would have needed 

to find a new location in Springfield.  The location is perfect at the new site.   

 

The board decided at this time to make the move as we needed to get telephone and computer 

services set up. We plan on moving, the first week in March.  The food shelf phone number is 

507-723-3663. There is also a computer program called “Pantry Saver” that we have decided to 

purchase for food shelves that will help us with required paper work that goes in to TFAP and 

Second Harvest.  

 

Jan Schwanke, our food shelf manager and volunteer coordinator, has become very ill and will 

be unable to do her job for a period of time.  Please keep Jan in your prayers and we hope she 

has a full recovery and can return to doing what she loves to do with the food shelf.  Check out 

her caring bridge site for updates. 

 

At this time, we do not want to cancel service days or truck delivery days as it is needed in the 

community and surrounding area.   

 

Help will be needed for moving inventory.  If you would like to offer to help move the 

refrigerators and freezers call me and I will put you in contact with the individual doing this.  

Helpers are needed to pack up product to move to new location.  We will be putting some lists 

up in the local paper and on social media.  We will be contacting the school, for kids that need 

service hours.  Leave a message on the food shelf phone or contact Shari Koll at 507-227-0386. 

Workers must wear mask when volunteering. 

 

Different board members/volunteers have picked up some of the duties that Jan did regularly.  

Temporary manager- Shari Koll; volunteer-schedule, Becky Pautzke; ordering /TFAP, Deb 

Rasset; computer records, Kelly Pierson.   

 

Open House will be scheduled for the community and surrounding area once we are in and 

settled. Hopefully COVID is done or controlled. 

 

To use the food shelf, please remember to call the new phone number (507-723-3663).  Leave 

your name and number and we will return the call to let you know you are on the list for that 

day.   For Tuesday night call in during the day from 8-4pm. For Thursday morning pick up call 

in on Wednesday during the day from 8-4pm We will call you back and take you around the 

food shelf and tell you what product we have for you.  Groceries are delivered curbside. 

SERVICE HOURS:  Tuesday 5pm-7pm & Thursday 9:30am-11:30am  
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417 West 

Rock Street 

Springfield, 

MN 56087 

 

507-496-1556 
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Springfield Municipal Swimming Pool 

Various Positions Available 

 

The City of Springfield is accepting applications for summer employment at the 

Springfield Municipal Swimming Pool for the 2021 season. 

 

Full and Part-Time positions are available. Areas of employment are: 
➢ Manager -$13.50/hr 

➢ Asst. Manager: $12.00/hr 

➢ WSI - $11.36/hr 

➢ Lifeguard – Lifeguard $10.86/hr 

➢ Controller - $10.08/hr 

 

Note:  
➢ Controllers must be at least 14 years of age.  

➢ Lifeguard Certification classes for first time certification is a 2 day course. It will be 

hosted at the Springfield Pool on Saturday, May 15th and Sunday, May 16th. 

➢ Mileage reimbursement is available for those needing to travel in order to obtain 

certifications, must be approved by employer prior to course registration & due to 

scheduling conflicts with the Springfield hosted class.  

➢ Visit springfieldmn.org or City Hall to obtain an application. Applications are due to City 

Hall by February 19th, 2021. 

➢ Springfield is an Equal Opportunity Employer and any questions may be directed to Jill 

Riederer at 507-723-3517. 
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